April 24, 1940.

Hon. James A. Farley, Chairman Democratic National Committee, National Press Building, Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Farley:

Your letter of April 18th, asking that 25 copies of the editorial page in our issue of April 6th be sent to you, received.

Upon taking the matter up with the Circulation Department they advised that Postmaster Henry Young had gotten every issue of the paper on file - presumably for you. We are sorry not to be able to comply with your request but if Mr. Young got them for you in all probability you have them by this time.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Secy. to Mr. Carter.